
Teachers earn 3 PDP credits for attending and are encouraged to bring student 
ambassadors interested in the topic! 

For more information, please contact WHSTEP at whstep.network@gmail.com. 

WHSTEP’s Winter 
Meeting Presents:

Celebrate Leap Year 
Learning about Solar Eclipses

Workshop Leaders: 
Chris Brothers 

Science Department Head, FHS and NSTA Eclipse Partner
Andrew Cozzens

Physics Teacher, FHS

Learn about the upcoming solar eclipse on April 8th, ways to incorporate 
the eclipse into your classroom, and how to safely observe eclipses 

with students.

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 29th 
4:30 – 6:00 pm 

(social mixer at 4:30, talk starts at 5:00)
Falmouth High School Library

*Free & Open to the Public*
Eclipse themed snacks available

Eclipse glasses available for all teachers
 

Our organization does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, gender identity, disability, religion, 
marital status, national origin, age, sexual orientation, or any other class protected by federal, state or local law. 

NASA's Goddard Space Flight Center


